
Welcome Parents 

and Carers!

Miss Cadden (1C)        Miss Downs (1D)



Welcome to Year 1!

We are so pleased to see you all back at 

school and are excited to begin a new 

school year together. We assure you that 

your child’s safety and happiness is our 

highest priority.

As we are unable to meet with you all in 

person, we have put together the following 

slides for you to gain information about the 

routines of Year 1 life. 



Life in Year 1

In Year 1, children will be transitioning from 

the play-based learning style of Reception to a 

slightly more formal learning style of Year 1. 

However, as our children have missed so much 

time in Reception, we will still be 

incorporating lots of daily play-based 

learning opportunities.







Phonics

• National Assessment



Arrival

• Parents/Carers must drop their children to their 

classroom at their designated time.



Attendance

• 95%

• Please phone the school office to let us know if your 

child is absent

• Coughs/Colds 



Behaviour Policy

Children in Year 1 

follow the whole school 

behaviour plan. It is 

slightly different to 

what they would have 

been used to in 

Reception. 

For positive and 

negative behaviour, 

children move up and 

down a colour coded 

behaviour chart.

+

-



Homework 

• Homework will be given out on Fridays and is to 

be returned by the following Tuesday. This gives 

us time to mark before the next homework task is 

set.

• Weekly homework includes; Spellings, Maths, 

English, and of course daily reading! 

• This may change slightly from week to week, 

depending on the learning that has taken place.



Reading 

• Parents or older siblings (16+) are able to sign 

your child’s Reading Record

• Reading Records need to be signed at least 3 

times a week, ideally every night. 

• Books will be changed on Mondays and 

Thursdays if you have written in their Reading 

Records.



Reading



P.E. 

• Children must bring in their PE kit every Monday and 

they will take them home every Friday. This allows them 

to be washed over the weekend. 

• Please ensure their PE kit and all items inside are 

labelled clearly.

• Winter weather – appropriate clothing.



Uniform

Please ensure your child has the correct uniform. 

If your child is in summer uniform, they need to be 

wearing the winter uniform by October Half Term.

This includes the correct school book bag with the 

school logo. 

PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL ALL UNIFORM WITH YOUR 

CHILD’S NAME!



What to do if you have a 

concern

• If you have a concern and would like to speak to 

your child’s teacher please email them on the 

emails below…

yearone@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk

• Unfortunately, we are unable to meet with 

parents/carers in the classroom unless it is urgent 

and has been prearranged. 

mailto:yearone@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk

